Staff try to help pupils sort out any problems inMSA’s are responsible for the children at lunchtime and will follow the same routines and procedures to those at playtimes.

Children who are hurt or injured at playtime may be sent to the staff room to receive first aid from the member of staff on duty.

At lunchtime children will be attended to by the MSA assigned to First Aid.

Wet Playtimes
As far as possible children will go outside at playtimes and lunchtimes, even when the weather is a little damp, and so children do need to have a coat at school on such days. 
During morning play - When it is too wet to go outside during morning play children have access to a ‘wet playtime box’ in the hall and staff on duty will supervise the children in the hall.

During lunchtime play - When it is too wet to go outside during lunchtime children have access to a ‘wet playtime box’ in Buzzards and Woodpeckers, MSA’s will supervise the children.
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Staff, parents, pupils and
governors working together to
make our playground and
playtimes caring, creative and
stimulating and safe for everyone.
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a fair way, encouraging all children to take
responsibility for their behaviour. They will
listen to all parties involved and encourage pupils
to find a fair solution that both parties can
agree to.

Sanctions
If pupils are not able to sort out their problems
in a fair way, continue to break the school rules,
use aggressive or bullying behaviour, the
following sanctions are used: 
· The pupil(s) are reminded of the rule.
·  Disapproval is shown.
·  The pupil is sent inside to sit on the bench
 in the hall and will miss some or all of
 the remaining playtime or lunchtime.
· The child’s class teacher will be informed
and if necessary the child will be sent to 
see the Head teacher.

Routines
At the end of playtime, a member of staff on
duty rings the bell to indicate playtime has 
ended. On the first bell all children must 
stop what they are doing and stand 
still in silence. When the bell is rung a 
second time children should walk into 
their class lines on the playground,
bringing with them any equipment 
which needs to be returned to the 
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